
 
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
Utilities and Transportation Division 

PO Box 40128    Olympia WA  98504-0128    (360) 664-1183 

 

 

July 15, 2019 

 

 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

RE: In the Matter of Pacific Power & Light Company 2018 Power Cost Adjustment 

Mechanism (PCAM) 

 Docket UE-190458 

  

Dear Mr. Johnson:   

 

On June 3, 2019, Pacific Power filed a report of its PCAM deferrals for 2018 in Docket UE-

190458. Consistent with Order 09, paragraph 20,1 in Docket UE-140762, Pacific Power and the 

parties reviewing the filing (Commission Staff, Public Counsel, and Boise White Paper, LLC) 

have agreed to extend the time for review of the PCAM report. This letter serves as notice to the 

Commission that the parties currently participating in the review have agreed to extend the 

review period to November 22, 2019.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Joe M. Dallas, WSBA No. 54506 

Assistant Attorney General 

Office of the Attorney General 

Utilities and Transportation Division 

P.O. Box 40128 

Olympia, WA  98504-0128 

(360) 664-1192 

joe.dallas@utc.wa.gov 

 

JMD/emd 

cc:  Parties 

                                                 
1 “The 90-day review period may be extended by agreement of the parties participating in the review, or by 

Commission order.”  
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